
Between 11- 14 April 2023 A delegation from 

Government Printing Works (GPW) of the 

Republic of South Africa led by the CEO, Ms 

Alinah Fosi, has completed a successful working 

visit to Ethiopia.  

The purpose of the visit was to explore areas of 

cooperation and to further strengthen bilateral 

relations between South Africa and Ethiopia. 

During their visit the delegation paid a courtesy 

call to the Deputy Head of Mission Ms Matheko 

Rametsi. 

They also conducted fruitful engagements with 

National Bank of Ethiopia, Bole Printing, 

Ethiopian Airlines and the Berhanena Selam 

Printing. 





 

 


